From: brucelewishpc

To: Andrea Cunningham
Subject: HPC chair recommendations
Date: Wednesday, June 23, 2021 5:34:42 PM

The Historical Preservation Commission recommends reappointment of commissioners
Ashley Bobel & Emilie Kopp. Jean Reimer will be stepping down.

Dean Erickson and I attempted to schedule in person or zoom meetings with the applicants
interested in the HPC. The stars did not align, so we called each person individually and Dean
and I discussed a ranking system.

The following order is how we positioned the applicants seeking a chair on the HPC.

#1. Nichole Prescott and Lee Sawyer. Possibly a slight lean to Nichole as Lee may be seeking
positions on other boards or commissions.

#2. Haley Hunt
Thanks,

Bruce Lewis

Sent from my Galaxy
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